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From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
To: Cyndie Martel
Cc: Rebecca Markwick; Alex Lopez-Vega
Subject: FW: 34 Poplar ADU
Date: Monday, April 10, 2023 11:08:58 AM


For the record
 
 
Christa Johnson
Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320
Ross, CA  94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org


 


From: Michael Lind <michael@karascupcakes.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 10:34 AM
To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>; Rebecca Markwick <rmarkwick@townofross.org>
Cc: Jeff shouger <jeff.shouger@gmail.com>
Subject: 34 Poplar ADU
 
Dear council,
 
Our family lives next door to 34 Poplar and our home at 19 Redwood is the closest residence to the
proposed ADU.
 
We have reviewed the amended plans and are in favor of the ADU that Jeff and Cassie Shouger are
proposing.
The design, location and setbacks are, to us, in keeping with the neighborhood.
 
We hope that the Town of Ross approves the project as currently designed and do not ask that
modifications continue to be made.
 
 
 
Much appreciated,
 
 
Michael and Kara Lind
19 Redwood
 
 
 


 
 
Michael Lind
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Founder, VP
san francisco, california    
c: 415 370 1431    
www.karascupcakes.com
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